
From: Shawna Hill <shill@isd1.org>
Date: Fri, Dec 13, 2024 at 2:57 PM
Subject: Resignation Letter
To: Andy Dokken <adokken@isd1.org>, Dan Stifter <dstifter@isd1.org>

Andy and Dan, 

As you know my husband has taken a job in the north metro and has already moved there.  I 
have accepted a job with St. Croix Regional Education District (SCRED) and will be joining 
him.

My Last Day in Aitkin will be February 7th.

Shawna HIll 
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